






MEETING MINUTES 

PERMIT REVIEW COMMITTEE  

COMMISSION ON CHICAGO LANDMARKS

The Permit Review Committee (PRC) met on February 8, 2024, at 2:30 p.m. The meeting 

was held in City Hall, 121 N. LaSalle St., Room 1103 

Present: Gabriel Dziekiewicz, Chair 

Jonathan Fair 

Alicia Ponce 

Adam Rubin 

Staff: Dijana Cuvalo 

Emily Barton 

Tyler Taylor 

Joyce Ramos 

The following project was reviewed by the PRC: 

1. 215 N. Clinton 34th Ward 

The Chicago North-Western Railway Powerhouse 

Proposed installation of one new 12’-8” tall by 23” wide non-illuminated vinyl 

banner sign on the west elevation using existing mounting brackets. 

Action: Approved unanimously (4-0) with the following conditions: 

1. As proposed, the banner shall re-use the existing

mounting brackets;

2. If the sign is removed in the future, the holes in the

masonry left from removal of the mounting brackets

shall be patched with materials matching the

surrounding surface in color, texture and general

appearance. Any staining or ghosting shall be gently

cleaned;

3. Should any of the other existing banner signs be

replaced in the future this may be reviewed at staff level

with the above conditions, provided there is no change

to the size of the sign and existing brackets; and,

4. The sign applied to the second-story windows above the

entrance shall be removed.
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